Central Norman Zoning Overlay District

From:

mfrank1@mindspring.com

To:

dlb@ou.edu

Cc:

ward1@normanok.gov, Ward2@normanok.gov, Ward3@normanok.gov, Ward4@normanok.gov, Ward5@normanok.gov, Ward6@normanok.gov, Ward7@normanok.gov, Ward8@normanok.gov, Mayor@normanok.gov,

Susan.Connors@normanok.gov, Ellen Frank <mfrank1@mindspring.com>

Subject:

Central Norman Zoning Overlay District

Date:

Jun 6, 2017 8:59 AM

David Boeck, Chairman

Norman City Planning Commission

Hi Dave,

We just want to put in writing our support for the Central Norman Zoning Overlay District. Ellen will be out of town on Thursday so cannot be at the Planning Commission meeting and may not be able to attend the June 13 City Council Meeting.

- Por Fredge

We think it is so important to preserve Central Norman. If the building frenzy near the Campus continues our core of old buildings and family homes will disappear. The restrictions put in the CNZOD will help prevent that from happening.

Thank you

Ellen Frank & Tom Fredgren 211 E Daws, Norman, OK 73069

mfrank1@mindspring.com

Ellen Frank mfrankl@mindspring.com

FILED IN THE OFFICE